



Dear Parent, Guardian

Researchers from the Central Remedial Clinic, in collaboration with RCSI University of Medicine and Health Sciences are carrying out a national Health Research Board funded study:

Youth Experience Matters:

Participation in physical activity by young people with physical disability

The researchers are inviting young people with **physical disability aged between 13 and 17 years to complete a questionnaire**; to share their views, experiences, and ideas to help understand what works and what needs to change for supporting physical activity in young people with physical disability in Ireland.

I am writing to you because your child would be eligible to take part. The questionnaire will take about 25 minutes to complete and can be completed all at once or in parts. There will be 2-4 follow up rounds to gain a consensus of the priorities of young people with physical disability.

If you decide to take part, you can:

Complete the questionnaire online by scanning the QR code

OR

Contact the research team directly: **Karen Brady, kbrady@crc.ie or 01 854 2466** to receive a paper copy of the questionnaire or to complete over the phone.

Yours sincerely,





